

## NRHH Chapter Meeting 4/6/18

### 1) Call to Order

- a) This meeting is called to order at 5:33 pm.

### 2) Roll Call- What was your favorite part of spring break?

- a) D-Dre - VP of R&R
- b) Natalie - VP of Admin
- c) Rachel - PFC
- d) Laura - Advisor
- e) Kelsey - Ackerman RD
- f) Eva - Active Member
- g) Brandon - President
- h) Gus - NRHH Representative
- i) Abby - RHA NCCIT
- j) Eliza - Active Member
- k) Morgan - Active Member
- l) Jeremy - Active Member
- m) Regan - Active Member
- n) Carter - Active Member
- o) Kaiana - Active Member

### 3) Approval of Minutes

- a) D-Dre moves to approve last meeting's minutes.
- b) Rachel seconds.
- c) Approve: 8
- d) Oppose: 0
- e) Abstain: 0

### 4) Budget Update

- a) Total: \$3308.02

b) Allocated: \$720

**5) Funds Request**

a) Ackerman Earth Fair

- i) Ackerman RAs Feature Program for Earth Day with Green Team.
- ii) Sunday, April 22nd from 5-8 pm.
- iii) Tie-Dye, bubble art, painting pots, planting flowers, volleyball activities.
- iv) Kelsey is asking NRHH for \$150 to help pay for the Earth Fair t-shirts
- v) Carter moves to allocate \$150 to the Earth Fair t-shirt order.
- vi) Eliza seconds.
- vii) Approve: 8
- viii) Oppose: 0
- ix) Abstain: 0

**6) New Business**

a) Program dates

- i) Gus - The excursion will probably be towards the end of the term, and I'm in communication with ASWOU about potentially using student's meal points to donate. I'm also contacting the food bank in Independence, and am trying to schedule a meeting time for that committee.
- ii) Brandon - Do we want to do the ASWOU one or the Food Bank one?
- iii) Eliza - Should we wait to have more information before deciding?
- iv) D-Dre - Yes!
- v) Brandon - We'll push it back to next week so that committee can meet and form a date.

**7) Advisor's Time**

- a) Laura - I found another service opportunity: the Gentle House spring cleaning for volunteer to clean Gentle House on Saturday, April 21st. Can I get an initial interest? We can come back to it next week?

- b) Kaiana - Is the Excursion something we do as a chapter or a program?
- c) Laura - Gentle House could be just for us.
- d) Brandon - Excursion would be taking people to a place.
- e) Laura - Weekend programs! There's one next Friday after chapter, the hide-and-seek in the library! We're also trying to get volunteers for the roller rink program coming up and I sent out a sign up sheet. RHA is also in the process of planning Preview, and we'll be looking for volunteers soon! I also want to say thank you to the tablers! How many slips did we get?
- f) D-Dre - Over 100! Maybe like 178. Seth won the speaker basket, Josh from Ackerman won the academic baskets, and Alice won the hydrdoflask basket! I can email them to come get their prizes from my office hours.

**8) QCC's**

- a) Natalie - I sent out the NRHH application and we have gotten 3 apps back already! It closes next Friday!

**9) Adjournment**

- a) Eliza moves to adjourn the meeting.
- b) Eva seconds.
- c) This meeting is adjourned at 5:55 pm.